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Heads Up 

 

 
Dear parents 

 
The weeks are flying by and it’s been another busy week in school. Today we 

all chose some books to read which I borrowed from our Education Library 

Service according to what the children told me they would enjoy reading. 
They are allowed to bring them home to share but please, please, please 

send them back in good condition before the Easter holidays; they do not 
belong to us so we need to take especial care. If your child brings the books 

back, they can swap them for some more! 
 

We said goodbye to Mrs Ream on Monday who has been a valuable member 
of the Pott team for just over a year. She is planning to spend more time with 

family and come back soon as a volunteer. We have appointed a 
replacement, Mrs Kim Moore, who will be starting in a few weeks’ time. I am 

sure you will join with us in making her welcome. 
 

Another note about staffing is that our wonderful Mrs Blackwell is hanging up 
her teaching hat and retiring at the end of the summer term. There will be 

plenty of words to express how we fell about Mrs Blackwell and the pivotal 

role she has played at Pott Shrigley when we give her a suitable send-off but 
for now, we will just say good luck and let’s make the most of the next few 

months together. Clearly she will be missed. We are advertising for a 
replacement teacher today. 

 
On Wednesday our well-being ambassadors visited Tytherington High School 

for the day and came back full of great ideas. They have set up a well-being 
area in the hall along with a worry box in case anyone has any problems that 

they may be able to help with. Thanks to Grace, Megan, Oliver, Grace and 
Bonnie for you work. More to come from them I feel….. 

 

mailto:admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk


   Pott Shrigley 

   Church School              
 

 ‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving  

each other, just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

                    
             

Shrigley Road, Pott Shrigley, Cheshire  

SK10 5RT  

Tel: 01625 573260 

e-mail: admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms Joanne Bromley 

 

  

 
 

Thanks to all who have responded to our email regarding communications 
and PTA we sent out, it’s helpful to know your views. Please do respond if you 

have any thoughts or comments. In an emergency we would send out text 

messages but we don’t generally as it costs money to do so.  
 

Next week is Science week and we’ve a number of exciting talks planned on a 
range of topics from fireworks to antibiotics and the heart. We’ll be 

undertaking our own experiments during a trip to Poynton High School 
Science lab on Friday 18th March 

 
I hope that you have an enjoyable weekend. 

 
Kind regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 
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If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and do a lateral flow test. If it is positive, please 
report it to school and follow the latest guidance on isolation. 
 

Diary Dates:    
 

Monday 14th March   - SCIENCE WEEK 
Tuesday 15th March  -  Science Talk with guest scientist 

Swimming Years 3-6 
PTA Craft Club 
 

Wednesday 16th March  - Science Morning with guest scientists 
Thursday 17th March  -  Kickstart PE Lessons & After School Club 
Friday 18th March  - Visit to Poynton High School Science Lab  

Forest School - Warm clothes, waterproofs and wellies 
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